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“We're very worried that John's homework has
started to interfere with his computer gaming.”











	Thursday, November 11th:   
	Early Release; P/T conferences

	Friday, November 12th:

	Early Release; P/T conferences

	Wednesday, November 24th:
	Early Release: 1:00pm

	Thursday, November 25th:
	No School – Thanksgiving

	Friday, November 26th:
	No School - Thanksgiving





	Reading
	This month in Reading, students will revisit realistic fiction by reading the acclaimed “Stone Fox” by John Reynolds Gardiner. We will also discuss elements of realistic fiction.

	Writing
	In writing, student will be creating a nonfiction text, explaining characteristics about a topic or thing. Students have been working on researching, and will continue highlighting key ideas in order to paraphrase and quote an article.

	Social Studies
	This month, students will be starting their Native American projects. They will be researching online resources and create a presentation to display their information.

	Science
	As October ended, students transformed their terrariums into composting bins.  We’ve discussed the role of decomposers.  Earthworms, pillbugs, fungi, and bacteria will work to break down our dead plant and animal matter from our terrarium.  We’ll continue observing the decomposition process in addition to continuing our work with testable questions and the scientific method.  



	Technology
	Students have continued working on becoming familiar with PowerPoint. As they have researched information based on Science and Social Studies curriculum, they have been developing the skills needed to present this information.
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A Letter from the Desk of…


The Fourth-Grade Team














Dear 4th-Grade Parents and Students,





As Quarter 1 ends, we are grateful to have had your help in getting the students acclimated with the 4th grade standards and expectations.


We have enjoyed meeting with many of you already, and look forward to meeting with all of you. Thank you for communicating your ideas and concerns so that we can make your child’s learning experience positive and productive.


	This month, students will be creating their Native American projects. We will be sending home information about criteria and due dates. Be on the look-out for this!


As the students continue to grow and achieve, we ask that you remain vigilant about their study habits. Students should be completing homework on a daily basis as well as maintaining any other school-related activities.


	Please let your child’s teacher know if you have any questions.





Sincerely,


Ms. Rardin, Ms. Levenson, and Mr. Anderson





Keep In Touch with your Child’s Teacher











Mark Your Calendars!





The best way to reach us is by phone:





301-320-6555





Upon leaving a message, 


your phone call will be returned promptly.





All pertinent information can be found on the 


4th-grade website:





www.BES4th.weebly.com











Mr. Anderson 


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Michael_T_Anderson@mcpsmd.org" ��Michael_T_Anderson@mcpsmd.org�





Ms. Levenson


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Liza_Levenson@mcpsmd.org" ��Liza_Levenson@mcpsmd.org�





Ms. Rardin


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Stefanie_Rardin@mcpsmd.org" ��Stefanie_Rardin@mcpsmd.org�





All emails will be returned within 24 business hours.
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